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Dear Gary,

Filipe’s story is a testament to the power of education and the incredible
difference it can make in the lives of individuals and their families. \WWhen
Filipe entered The Sun of Mozambique Secondary School, he carried with him
dreams of a brighter future. Through the dedicated support of our school, Filipe
was able to transform those dreams into reality.

The journey was not easy. Coming from a background where accessing
higher education seemed impossible, Filipe faced numerous challenges. With
scholarships and medical supplies generously provided by WFWP, Filipe
excelled in his studies. Today, Filipe is the Health Director of Morrumbala
District, serving as a General Practitioner and making a significant impact on
the health and well-being of his community.

The Sun of Mozambique Secondary School played a pivotal role in
Filipe’s journey. It is stories like his that motivate us to continue our mission
of providing quality education and opportunities to children in need. However,
we cannot do this alone. Your support ensures more students like Filipe can
achieve their dreams and transform their lives.

Yes, I'd like to invest in future leaders through

the Schools of Africa Project!




By contributing to the Schools of Africa, you are not just supporting a
school; you are investing in the future leaders of Mozambique. Your
generosity will help us continue to provide scholarships, essential supplies, and
unwavering support to our students, enabling them to reach their full potential.
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